
Transparency in Coverage - Machine Readable File 
The Transparency in Coverage Rule requires certain health insurers and group health plans 
to disclose publicly information regarding in-network provider rates and out-of-network allowed 
amounts in Machine Readable Files (MRFs) beginning on July 1, 2022. The MRFs are 
designed to allow researchers, regulators, and application developers to more easily access 
and analyze data. Pursuant to the Transparency in Coverage Rule, the MRFs for the Watsco, 
Inc. Medical Plan with BCBS are linked below: 
https://member.myhealthtoolkitfl.com/web/public/brands/fl/assistance/privacy-and-
legal/transparency-in-coverage 
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